
 RECORD NOTES FOR THE PRE BID MEETING HELD ON 24.08.2020 REGARDING 

INTERNAL ELECTRIFICATION WORK OF FACULTY RESIDENCE BUILDING OF NIBMG, 

KALYANI VIDE NIT No. NIBMG/Int. Elec. (F)/ 2020-21/005 Dated 13/08/2020 

Persons Present: 

Sl. 
No. 

Name Institute/Organization 

1 Mr. S. K. Kar, Sr. Consultant (P) 
NIBMG 

2 Mr. A. Hom, Consultant ( E ) 

3 Mr. S Ghosh 
M/s. Electromech Engnieers Co-
operative Ltd. 

4 Mr. A. Mukherjee M/s. MLAN InfoTech Pvt. Ltd. 
 

At the outset of the meeting, Mr. S. K. Kar, Sr. Consultant, NIBMG conveyed thanks to the 

representatives of the firm for attending the Pre bid meeting and requested the 

participants to state whether any clarification is needed about the tender document. The 

following are the queries raised by them and the clarifications given by NIBMG: 

Sl. 
No. 

Queries/Point raised Reply of NIBMG 

1 Representative of M/s. 
Electromech Engnieers Co-
operative Ltd. wanted to 
know whether the rate 
mentioned in the tender 
document is included GST or 
not. 

The rate mentioned in the 
tender document is 
including GST. 

2 M/s. Electromech Engnieers 
wanted to know whether the 
timeline for opening of 
Technical bid may extend. 

It is not expendable. 
 

3 M/s. Electromech Engnieers 
wanted to know whether 
Gloster is approved for wires 
make. 

It is approved. 

4. M/s. MLAN InfoTech Pvt. 
Ltd. wanted to know 
whether EMD is required for 
MSME. 

No, it is not required. They 
have to submit valid MSME 
certificate. 

5. M/s. MLAN InfoTech Pvt. 
Ltd. wanted to know if joint 
venture can be done. 

No.  

             

The meeting concluded with thanks to the participants. 


